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American Rescue Plan (ARP) Reporting Under OMB Control Number 1801-0005  

Reporting Period: October 1, 2021 – December 31, 2021 

 

As provided by the U.S. Department of Education, Section 18004(e) of the American Rescue Plan Act of 

2021, directs universities in receipt of federal funding under ARP to submit a report to the Secretary of 

Education describing the use of funds distributed.   

The following are the seven reporting items: 

 1. New Jersey Institute of Technology acknowledges the Certification and Agreement was signed and 

returned to the Department of Education. This agreement assures that the institution has or will use the 

applicable amount of funds designated under the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 to provide 

Emergency Financial Aid Grants to eligible students.   

 2. New Jersey Institute of Technology was awarded $12,191,985 in HEERF III funds on May 20, 2021, 

under the ARP Program.   

3. The total amount of Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed to students under the ARP program 

are as follows: 

• As of December 31, 2021: $6,439,493.58 

4. The estimated total number of students at the institution that are eligible to participate are as 

follows: 

• 12,333 

5. The total number of students who have received an Emergency Financial Aid Grant are as follows: 

• 2352 

6. The methods used to determine which students receive Emergency Financial Aid Grants and how 

much they would receive from the HEERF III funds under the ARP Program: 

• ARP Awarding Policy 

7. Instructions, directions or guidance provided by NJIT to students concerning the Emergency Financial 

Aid Grants: 

• NJIT announced the availability of the online application for HEERF III funds via email campaigns, 

and an FAQ page on the institution’s website, as well as the policy statement.   

 

o Main COVID-19 FA webpage 

https://www.njit.edu/financialaid/sites/njit.edu.financialaid/files/ARPpolicy_082021.pdf
https://www.njit.edu/financialaid/covid-19

